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Tribal Superfund Working Group 
Training and Site Visit:
Navajo Nation

The Institute for Tribal Environmental Professionals will be offering a special training and site visit taking place on the Navajo Nation, April 2-4, 2019. This special event will include two days of classroom instruction, as well as an all-day trip to the Cameron area of the Navajo Nation.
This is a training and site visit opportunity not to be missed, and we anticipate that spaces will fill up very quickly. We will be accepting up to twenty five (25) participants for this course. The deadline for applications is February 15, 2019. Attendees from federally-recognized tribes will have their lodging paid for and will be reimbursed for all of their travel and per diem costs. 
If you are interested in applying for this course please submit the following application to ITEP via email or fax.
Topics will include: 
· An overview of how the CERCLA Process has been applied on the Navajo Nation 
· Diné Fundamental Law and TEK

· Utilizing Geospatial Technology at Navajo Superfund Program (NSP)
· How NSP Conducts Outreach on Abandoned Uranium Mine (AUM) Projects

· Community Impacts/Engagement in the Cameron area (from the Cameron Chapter Secretary)

· Upcoming Disposal Options for AUM’s on the Navajo Nation 
· Removal Site Evaluation on Boyd Tsi: Technical Presentation on Remediation
· TSFWG Roundtable 
· All day tour of contaminated sites in Cameron area (anyone may attend this portion, but your 40 hour HAZWOPER must be current to fully participate in this day)
Please feel free to email Todd Barnell or Julie Jurkowski with any questions you may have. 
Todd Barnell, Program Manager


Julie Jurkowski, Program Coordinator Sr. 
phone:

928-523-3840



phone: 

928-523-9404

email:

Todd.Barnell@nau.edu 

email:

Julie.Jurkowski@nau.edu  

fax:

928-523-1266

Website:
www.nau.edu/itep
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Tribal Superfund Working Group Training/Site Visit
April 2-4, 2019


Navajo Nation, AZ
Application is due by Friday, February 15, 2019
(Please enter your text in the grey text box; there are no character limits)
Name:      
Title: 
     

Department:
      FORMTEXT 

     




Work Experience (# of years): 

Tribe:      


Mailing Address:      


Phone:      


Fax:      
Email:      
If your tribe has a Superfund site, or other special site of concern, please describe the site and where you are in the process of addressing specific concerns:

     
Please explain what you hope to learn by participating in this training and site visit: 

     
Is Superfund your primary area of work? If not, what other environmental media are you currently engaged in?
     
Please return completed application to: Fax Number 928-523-1266, attention Julie Jurkowski or email to Julie.Jurkowski@nau.edu
Institute for Tribal Environmental Professionals


PO Box 15004	          Flagstaff          Arizona


928-523-3840 (phone)         928-523-1266 (fax)





Application Form








Questions?  Call Todd Barnell at 928-523-3840, email at Todd.Barnell@nau.edu or visit our website at www.nau.edu/itep

